
Year 1 Newsletter                                                              10th November 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are excited to begin practising for our nativity production next week. The 

children have been told which part they will be playing. 

The nativity will take place on Wednesday 6th December at 1.45pm and 

Thursday 7th December at 9.30am. 

Both days will be exactly the same play with the same children in the same 

roles. 

We have also organised a trip to our Church, Our Lady of the Annunciation in 

Addiscombe on Friday 24th November.  The trip will be within school time and 

the children will have their lunch in school as usual.  We intend to walk to the 

church, leaving school at about 9.15am and returning before 12pm. 

The lost property collection across the school is growing due to unlabelled 

uniform.  Please ensure everything, including PE Kits, are labelled. 

 

Thank you, 

The Year 1 Team 

 


